Page 1 of 1

IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group
Liaison Communication

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group*

To: Brad Booth, President, COBO
|
Jeffery Maki Vice-President and Treasurer, COBO
I
Casper Dietrich Secretary, COBO
|
CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors
I
Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC
|
Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group
|
Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group
I
Beth Kochuparambil Chair, IEEE P802.3ck Task Force
I
From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group
L]

Subject:  Status of IEEE P802.3ck Task Force
Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 plenary teleconference meeting, 17 March 2022

Dear Mr Booth and members of COBO,

The IEEE P802.3ck 100 Gb/s, 200 Gb/s, and 400 Gb/s Electrical Interfaces Task Force
completed the Initial Standards Association ballot and initiated the first Standards Association
recirculation ballot with draft D3.1 (attached).

Sincerely,
David Law
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

Attachment: IEEE_P802d3ck_D3pl_to_COBO.pdf

! This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and does not
necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.





